
The Rally Cross at Conrad’s on Sunday, March 19, 2017, will be run as 

a regular BAC Rally Cross 2016/2017 season format.  However some changes 

have been added to fit Conrad Quarry. 

Please follow directional cones to Registration and Waiver signing.  From Registration you will be directed 

to trailer parking and competitor parking.   Please do Not drive around the quarry, go directly to the 

site only! 

The course will be approx. 2 minutes long. Cars will be starting at the 

top of the minute, and we will have up to 2 cars on the course at the 

same time.  The Starter will have a radio. 

 

Please be aware that we will have stations set up throughout the course 

with Red Flags, please keep an eye on these stations while competing. 

When you see the Red Flag waving, stop safely and return to start.  The 

worker waving the flag will be trying to make eye contact with you to 

ensure you take notice and slow/stop safely. 

 

If you are not the cause of the red flag, you shall receive a re-run. 

 

VOLUNTEERS are needed to man these stations and pick up fallen pylons, 

please do Not wear red clothing.  Safety vests will be worn as another 

notice to drivers you are there.  Radios will be provided to contact 

the Finisher when a pylon(s) had been hit. 

 

Unfortunately there are NO SPECTATORS, but please come out and 

volunteer! (contact Cathy Partridge if interested.  Email: 

vp@bluenoseautosport.ca) 

 

Please note, if not enough volunteers arrive, competitors will be 

required to take turns to work a station. 

 

DO NOT STOP for cones that are down.  If you’re competing and come 

across a cone that is down, continue your run.  After you stop in the 

stop box, tell the Finish vehicle that a cone is down and you did not 

hit it.  There will be a radio in the vehicle that we will communicate 

with the course worker. 

 

Conrad Brothers have been wonderful to us and the rally community. 

Please be on your best behaviour while on their property.  We ask that 

everybody be on site by 10AM the latest and prepare to spend the entire 

day on site.  There will be a portable toilet on site. 

 



Competitors will need to provide on Rally day: 

- $20 per driver 

- MUST BE A MEMBER OF AN ATLANTIC REGION MOTORSPORT CLUB ([http://]www.armsinc.ca 

[1]) 

- driver's licence 

- vehicle registration (if the vehicle is road licensed). 

- if the owner of the vehicle is not listed as the driver or passenger, 

a written authorization from the owner of the vehicle is required. 

- for any participant (driver or passenger) under the age of majority 

(i.e. 18), a written permission signed by a parent or guardian. 

**No part of the this event will take place on public roads, so your car 

does not need to be street licensed or insured** 

 

**Please bring your own helmet, we would like to reserve our loaner 

helmets for new drivers and passengers only, Thank you!** 

 

Any questions, please contact Cathy Partridge at vp@bluenoseautosport.ca 

Rules can be viewed on the website: bluenoseautosport.ca 

 

Schedule: 

 

900am Registration opens 

9:45am REGISTRATION CLOSES! 

10am- Driver's Meeting 

1030am- First Car Starts 

3pm- Last Car finishes (this time is approximate given number of entries 

and the quality of the course). 

3:30pm- Course Clean-up- **If you participate, please be kind enough to 

help clean up the course! 


